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News & UpdatesNews & Updates
Aloha kākou. Despite the challenges and uncertainties of this time, we remain committed to
keeping you informed with updated information about the Foundation and our Partners. Stay
safe and take care.

www.hauolimauloa.org

Summer Intern SpotlightSummer Intern Spotlight

We are pleased to announce Sanoe K. Burgess
as our 2020 summer intern.
 
Since 2011, Hauʻoli Mau Loa Foundation has
offered paid summer internships to young
adults interested in organized philanthropy
and the nonprofit sector in Hawaiʻi. This year
is no different. Even though COVID-19 has
changed the way we work, it hasn't changed
our desire to cultivate our future generation. 

Read more about Sanoe hereRead more about Sanoe here

Home Sweet HomeHome Sweet Home

A dedication ceremony was held on June 26,
2020, for 10 families in Phase I of the three-
phase homeownership project, Puʻuʻalalā
Village in Pepeʻekeo on Hawaiʻi Island. The
ceremony marked the completion of 10
months of these families working together
every weekend to build their homes.

Read more about the event hereRead more about the event here

27th Annual Hawaiʻi27th Annual Hawaiʻi
​Conservation Conference​Conservation Conference

The 27th annual Hawaiʻi Conservation
Conference “Ola Ka ʻĀina Momona: Managing
for Abundance” will be held as a virtual
conference on September 1 – 3, 2020. It's a
time to connect, share and inspire, all with the
common goal of caring for our natural
resources.

Read more about the conference hereRead more about the conference here

http://www.hauolimauloa.org
https://www.hauolimauloa.org/2020-summer-intern-sanoe-burgess
https://www.hauolimauloa.org/puualala-village-phase-i-dedication-ceremony-june-26-2020
https://www.hauolimauloa.org/upcoming-event-2020-hcc


He Lono Moku - The Challenge is HereHe Lono Moku - The Challenge is Here

The State of the Environment ReportThe State of the Environment Report

​Hauʻoli Mau Loa Foundation has been an affiliate
member of the Hawaiʻi Environmental Funders
Group (EFG) since the inception of the group in
2009. Recently, the EFG announced the release
of He Lono Moku – “The State of the Environment”He Lono Moku – “The State of the Environment”
report for 2019-2020report for 2019-2020. The third report of its kind,
this current version has been two years in the
making.

The report aims to provide a snapshot of priority issues critical to the protection of Hawai‘i's
environment and the self-sufficiency of its people—from highlighting approaches that are
making a difference, to identifying opportunities that will sustain our unique island way of life
for generations to come.

Learn more about the report hereLearn more about the report here
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https://www.hauolimauloa.org/he-lono-moku-the-state-of-the-environment-report-2019-2020
https://www.facebook.com/hauolimauloa
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCu9ALKGe3-tuqDr_yq27sgw

